Kelly Maria

From: Cynthia Care <cynthia.carel23@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 7:53 AM

To: Keily Maria

Subject: agriculture in Rogue Valley

I support bills HB2175 HB2532 and HB3177 because they would protect livlihoods here in the Rogue

Valley. We have a right to determine safe agriculture methods here. And we have a right to eat safe food. For
me that if non-GMO food. Thankyou for your support, [ will support you if you will support this!

Cynthia Care ‘

106 S. Front St.

Talent, OR 97540



